
 

The Sweyne Park School 

E-mentoring Scheme 

 

The best way to deal with something new like coming to secondary school is to find out as 

much information as you can.  

Often you might think of a question when you are at home and this scheme gives you a 

chance to send an e-mail there and then. 

You might think your question is a bit silly. It doesn't matter - if it’s worrying or puzzling you, 

send it to us. 

The Year 7 E-mentors know how you feel - they were having similar thoughts this time last 

year! 

Our Year 7 E-Mentors are here to reply to all your questions via email! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ementors@sweynepark.com 


